
 

         Our next meeting is Thursday 30th October 2014 7.30pm 

 

October Meeting; We are going to have a demonstration on Poppies 
with Fay Barrett. 
 
In September; we saw Georgie do a wobbly Witch and Beryl do Chinese 
Lanterns and Honesties and as usual it was a very informative night and hope 
you all enjoyed the evening. 
We had a very good turn out and a couple of the members took advantage of 
the ‘Bring a guest and member gets in free’ incentive and we welcome our new 
members to the club. 
 
The Committee; have been able to book a space at the Colchester Library. It’s 
being held on Saturday 22nd November 9am to 4.30pm. There will be a table to 
exhibit flowers etc plus a show case to display members work for a week. If you 
would like your work to be displayed then please let us know. Sue Albins can 
pick up any items or you can bring to the library on the day. There will be mini 
demos e.g. snowman, penguin. If anyone has any small yogurt pots or deli pots, 
could you please bring to the October Meeting. We are looking for volunteers 
to help for a couple of hours, either to do demo, to fill display cabinet or to 
hand out leaflets. 
 
Committee Member; Angela Howard has had to step down as a committee 
Member so we are looking for someone willing to join. We hold meetings about 
4 to 5 times year. If you are interested please see Sue Albins. 
 
Dates for Diary; Glenda Price is doing a workshop; CHRISTMAS CAKE 
DECORATION SAT 29TH NOVEMBER 2014 ; GELENTIN FLOWERS  SAT 7th 
FEBRUARY 2015; SIMPLY MODELLING WITH SUGARPASTE SAT 25TH APRIL 2015; 
at Hillside Community Centre, Stowmarket. 10 am to 3.30pm. £24 contact 
01449 613903 or www.westsuffolk.ac.uk  
 

http://www.westsuffolk.ac.uk/


Refreshments; would it be possible for members to get their refreshments as 
soon as the demonstration is over and return the cup/holders promptly please. 
As you can appreciate members volunteer to help out at meetings and the later 
you get your refreshments,the later it is before they can leave the hall. THANK 
YOU. 
 
Printed Icing; At September’s Meeting Lorraine Dunn brought in some 
examples of the printed icing and rice paper. If anyone is interested, Lorraine is 
now able to take orders. Lorraine will bring them in so members can look at 
them again. For icing print £3.50 (full page); £2.50 (half page); Rice paper 
£2.00 (full page only), 8in Circles £3.00.   Any orders taken from members 10% 
will go to the club. Please ask for more details. 
 
Beryl; gave a recipe for modelling paste, I have sent this as a separate 
document, Thank you Sandie Heyden for sending it through for the newsletter. 
 
The committee would like to send get well wishes to Christine Clarke and hope 
she is feeling on the mend. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
  
 

 
 
 

 

 

 


